Martin Burr Travel Bursary 
The Martin Burr travel bursary is used by the Society to grant one or two annual bursaries to assist younger scholars and other deserving candidates to attend the annual Colloquium of the Henry Sweet Society. 

Up to two bursaries (each maximum £200) are available to assist participants who are presenting papers at the annual Henry Sweet Society Colloquium in meeting their travel costs. If you wish to be considered for a bursary, please fill in the form below and submit it to the colloquium organizers by their specified deadline. Please note that we will only support speakers who are registered to attend the whole of the colloquium.
Name: 




Email address: 
Title of your paper:


Institutional affiliation:


Position held: (e.g. postgraduate student, lecturer, postdoctoral fellow, etc.):

Please provide a detailed estimate of your anticipated travel costs:

Please outline briefly why you would like to be considered for a Martin Burr travel bursary. Please tell us any other sources of funding available to you. 
Date:  


Signature: 
